LEGAL NOTICE

Due to a rate increase from the Morehead Utility Plant Board, notice is hereby given that
the Bath County Water District has filed an Application for a Purchased Water Adjustment
with the Kentucky Public Service Commission for the purpose of adjusting its water rates.
Customer rates will increase by $1.45 per 1,000 gallons used. The proposed change will
be effective for all services rendered on and after July 15, 2025.

Monthly Rate: Current Proposed % Increase
5/8 Inch X 3/4 Inch Meter:

First 2,000 Gallons $17.94 $ 20.86 16.28%
Next 3,000 Gallons 7.05 8.51 20.71%
Next 5,000 Gallons 5.57 7.03 26.21%
Next 10,000 Gallons 4.88 6.34 29.92%
Next 30,000 Gallons 4.66 6.12 31.33%
Next 50,000 Gallons 4.53 5.99 32.23%
1 Inch Meter:

First 10,000 Gallons $66.94 $ 81.56 21.81%
Next 10,000 Gallons 4.88 6.34 29.92%
Next 30,000 Gallons 4.66 6.12 31.33%
Over 50,000 Gallons 4.53 5.99 32.23%
2 Inch Meter:

First 50,000 Gallons $ 255.50 $ 328.50 28.57%
Over 50,000 Gallons 4.53 5.99 32.23%

Bulk Water Sales
Per 1,000 Gallons $ 9.17 $ 10.63 15.92%

The monthly bill for a customer using an average of 5,000 gallons per month will increase
$7.25 from $39.09 to $46.39 or 18.68%.

The rates contained in this Notice are the rates proposed by Bath County Water District.
However, the Public Service Commission may order rates to be charged that differ from
these proposed rates. Such action may result in rates for consumers other than the rates
inchuded in this notice.

Kentucky Public Service Commission has this application on file for any person to
examine at their office located at 211 Sower Blvd., Frankfort, Kentucky, Monday through
Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., or through the Commission’s Website at http://psc.ky.gov.

Bath County Water Disirict has available for inspection at its office the application
submitted to the Public Service Commission. The office is located at 21 Church Street in
Salt Lick, Kentucky. Bath County Water District.



